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The Great Falls Special Olympics State Summer Games is Tuesday, May 
14 through Friday, May 17, 2019.  Students and Staff are excited and 
looking forward to participating. The bus will pick up students at the 
SPED office on Tuesday, May 14th at 11:00 a.m. and drop off at SPED 
office on Friday, May 17th at approximately 7:00 p.m.  We will be 
staying at the Crystal Inn in Great Falls. 
 
Headstart is working on referrals for the children identified through  
Child Find that was held in March, 2019.  They will forward to SPED 
office to start testing/enrollment process. 
 
With year-end approaching, we are wrapping up and completing IEPS’s 
and evaluation reports.  Colleen is currently working on OPI Reports 
due by year-end and transitioning caseloads for the coming school year. 
 
We have eight SPED students graduating this year.  Good job and 
congratulations to all of them. 
 
Extended School Year will be July 22 through August 2nd located at 
Browning Elementary.   
 
Laura Gervais, the Interim SPED Director and her previous years of 
experience has been an asset to SPED staff.  Thank you. 
 


